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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

Additional Estimating Standards Updates 

Date published: June 5, 2020 

Further to last week’s Estimating Standards Updates, additional  Estimating Standards have been updated to 

help clarify existing policies and ensure they better reflect current estimating practices.  

Visit the Estimating Standards section of MPI Partners to see the updated standards. Dates have been added 

to help identify the most recently updated documents. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact the Research & Estimatics department using the 

Repair Shop Support Line.  

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-Action-Required-Long-Expansion-and-Estimating-Standards-Updates.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/restricted/ES/index.html
https://mpipartners.ca/contact.html

